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Curious        kind        connected
Curious, Kind, and
Connected - Weekly
update

What a wonderful week it has
been at Treloweth—full of
inspiration, celebration, and
shining examples of our
school values in action.

On Aspirations Day, our
school was buzzing with
excitement as children came
dressed as who they hope to
be in the future—from pole
vaulters and wrestlers to
teachers, farmers, and
everything in between. 
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 11th July 2025

Last day of term
- Friday 18  July
(Finish at normal
time). No after
school club.

th

4th November -
Flu
Immunisations 

First day back to
school -
Thursday 4
September.

th
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

We were also incredibly lucky to be joined by author Ellie
Jackson on Wednesday and Friday. Her passion for
storytelling and environmental awareness was truly

inspirational. The quality and thoughtfulness of the writing
produced by the children in response to her visit has been

overwhelming—we’re so proud of the creativity and
engagement she helped to inspire.

A huge highlight of the week was Year 6’s performance of “The
Wrong Way Round”. The pupils dazzled us all with their talent,

energy, and teamwork. It was a fitting and emotional
celebration of their time at Treloweth, and they truly shone on

stage.

Today, we rounded off the week with our final Diamond Day of
the year. Even with a few extra breaks to keep everyone cool
and hydrated, the children embraced the chance to take their

learning outside. The day was filled with joy, discovery, and
plenty of sunshine.

As always, thank you for your continued support. We are so
proud of how our children continue to grow as curious

learners, kind individuals, and connected members of their
school and wider community.

Warm wishes
Mrs French
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T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week's winning team: Botallack!

class Attendance winners
this week are:

4R

Questions will continue in the new
academic year!
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House Point Results
6/6
322
304
322
327

13/6
404
362
326
377

20/6
340
418
261
279

27/6
303
309
362
356

4/7
303
328
305
344

11/7
381
517
481
354
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Could you please ensure that your
ParentPay account is up to date before

the end of term. The end of year for
ParentPay needs to be run on July

25th.

We were very lucky to have Mr Holland’s
band Henavek perform for us this week. We
had the pleasure of enjoying their folk music
and learning about traditional Cornish music.

Henavek
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EYFS have enjoyed
exploring shape this
week in our maths

learning.

Year 3 used clay techniques such
as scoring, pinching and coiling to

make Ancient Greek pots. They
linked their learning to our trip to
the Barbara Hepworth museum.

Year 2

In Year 1, the pupils took part in an
interactive activity to learn about
Richard Trevithick. They created a
human timeline to sequence key

events from his life and understand
his impact on transport history.

Great work, Year 1!

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

Year 2 loved spending time outdoors for Diamond
Day. We took part in some orienteering games,
created mandala inspired art works and crafted
our own nature crowns. We also had chance to

meet local author Ellie Jackson, who is inspired by
animals stories from around the world.



Year 4 had a fantastic
Aspirations Day! It was
wonderful to hear the

children confidently share
their hopes and dreams for

the future; their ambition and
enthusiasm were inspiring!

Year 4

Year 6
Year 6 enjoyed a visit by an

author, Ellie Jackson. Children
enjoyed finding out about the
process of writing a book and
some tried this for themselves!

Year 5
 Year 5 enjoyed a trip to

the future on Wednesday
with Aspirations Day - We

discussed our dream
careers and planned
steps to achieve our

goals.


